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Timeline and Registration Process for Year 7 2021 Entry   
 
The following dates include our Open Evening, Entrance Test Day and the deadline by which a 
valid registration must have been received in order for your daughter to be able to sit the Entrance 
Test for Year 7 September 2021 entry. 
 

Friday 1 May 2020 (9am) 

Online registration will open for Chelmsford 
County High School for Girls Entrance Test for 
entry to Year 7 September 2021 entry 
www.cchs.co.uk/admissions 

Thursday 18 June 2020 
(3.30pm – 8pm) 

Chelmsford County High School for Girls 
Open Evening (no appointment necessary) 
Headteacher’s presentation: 
4.45pm, 5.30pm, 6.15pm, 7pm, 7.45pm 

Wednesday 24 June 2020 (4pm) Final deadline to register for the Entrance Test 

Tuesday 1 September 2020 
Letter posted to parents advising them of the 
arrangements for the day and a registration card to 
be completed and returned on the day of the test 

Saturday 12 September 2020 
Entrance Test –  
Chelmsford County High School for Girls 

Mid October 2020 Results of Year 7 Entrance Test posted to parents  

Saturday 31 October 2020 

The formal/published closing date for the Common 
Application Form (CAF) to child’s home local 
authority for 2020 entry. 
(you do not need to submit another copy of the SIF to 
the Admissions Office) 

Monday 1 March 2021 
National Offer Day for Local Authorities to send 
out secondary school offers to parents 
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